
 
 

Montgomery Township  
Environmental Advisory Committee  

February 28, 2023 
7:00 PM 

 
Montgomery Township Environmental Advisory Committee (EAC) met on February 28, 2023 at the 
Township Administration Building.   

 
The members of the EAC in attendance included:  Ryan Rex, Maureen Mirabella, Jonathan Katz, and 
Scott Hemmons.  Also in attendance w e r e  Beth Staab, Board of Supervisors liaison, and Derek Muller, 
Public Information Coordinator.  
 
 
Regular Meeting 
 
Call to Order 
The meeting was called to order at 7:16 pm. 
 
Approval of Minutes – January 24, 2023  

• On a motion by Mr. Rex and a second by Mr. Katz, the minutes from the January 24, 2023 EAC 
meeting were approved. 

 
Public Comment 

• There was no public comment. 
 

New Business  
Old Business 

• Single-Use Plastic Ban Survey – Responses to date: The EAC members in attendance reviewed the 
results of the Single-Use Plastic Ban surveys as of 2/28/23. The surveys will remain open until 
March 31st. 

o Ms. Staab also shared insights from speaking to several Township businesses. 
o To increase business outreach, Mr. Katz will create a spreadsheet for members to 

designate which businesses they will visit to discuss the potential ban and gather 
input/feedback.  

o Mr. Rex and Ms. Mirabella will sort through the written responses and generate 
educational messages based on the results. 

o Mr. Muller will send the results to the EAC so they can develop the educational messages. 
He will also order business cards for EAC outreach to businesses. 

• Electronic Recycling: April 22, 2023 9am-Noon 
o Volunteers Needed! Sign up at EAC: E-Recycling April 22, 2023 (signupgenius.com) 

• Communication Briefing 
o Subject was covered in the previous discussion about the Single-Use Plastic Ban survey 

Next Meeting 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for March 28th, 2023 at 7:00 pm at the Township Administration Building.  
 
Adjournment 
The meeting adjourned at 8:58 PM.   

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f45a4ad2fa4fc1-erecycling

